
 
Dear Parents of Shelton 9th - 12th-graders, 
 
We hope that you are safe, healthy, and enjoying this summer break with your families. 
 
Wednesday, July 22nd, 12 - 1 pm we will be holding a ​Returning Safely​ Town Hall on Zoom for parents of our Upper 
School students, hosted by Executive Director ​Suzanne Stell​,  Associate Head of School 
Mellany Barnett​, and Head of Upper School ​Jenny Cheatham​. 
 
This is your opportunity to hear more about ​Shelton's re-opening plans​ for August and to hear answers to the most 
common questions we have received from all our parents in this month's online survey. 
 
Please note that in order for parents/guardians to join us on the Zoom Town Hall: 

● It is required that you have a Zoom account 
● You must preregister for this meeting 
● When registering, you must use the email address that is associated with your Zoom account 

We ask you to begin logging in to the meeting about 20 minutes in advance to allow time for our staff to "admit" 
everyone, so that we can then start the meeting promptly at noon. We are implementing these requirements for 
security purposes and we appreciate your patience and understanding. 
 
For July 22 Town Hall Registration, click here: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIqfu-trjkuHN0ytP4ZSO9zm_GSPBxdG0cs 
 
We will be recording the meeting to share with those who are unable to attend. 
 
Parents who have students in multiple divisions will also receive an invitation for Town Halls for Lower School/Upper 
Elementary and/or Middle School meetings. We will communicate those links separately. 
 
If you have any questions about this meeting, please contact: 
 
Upper School Head ​Jenny Cheatham:​ ​jcheatham@shelton.org 
Upper School Assistant Head / Dean of Students ​Zac Ladd​: ​zladd@shelton.org 
Upper School Assistant Dean of Students ​Wil Matthews​: ​wmatthews@shelton.org 
 
We look forward to seeing you all online. 
 

http://email.enotify.shelton.org/c/eJxNUduOgyAQ_Rr7aAAZkAcfNOAHbD9gY7ko0WpXaZvu1y_QPmxChnNmJudMZkzDKAF-8g1BBCGOKQaEKJS4ZIzivuukkp0gUvKCIrtuwbtXeUx2Cdtabvt4mhpha1xrjSqjCXZGcH0R2ljiMK8FIvq0NFMIt6JqC9LH93w-_yvEjHbfH-lIFr_Obtufw25K7a5F1V8Hv4z3tagkLghLPxEMIrynVIW5iNhGzDESPGJjjxBpcj0KAskYknUMuz22-65tyhPl_Doshw82s9WG3OOvw_hu6B8YBCVCAIjMP3NnPLLXpM1j2cL485jwTcwPlAvnd9OXDfd99et4HpxdXmnBqSz7ZJoRzzErq5txn8ln-4rDM6QIBuhor2gbRSFy1XbxPsBapXBH27bnsgZArONVJ4FXoFom6zoejfSnvZkvdvmNZ_t_rrxnbb1p0g7_ADiplk4
http://email.enotify.shelton.org/c/eJxNkMtugzAURL8Glsg2fuAFC4hN2k0bKbtsquAHobxaMKLJ19dGWUSy7DPX0szV6JxiRFjc5gggABjEkACASQITSjGsylJIUXIkBIswMOPkWntPlpvp3TQm09zEt1zhq2J1TSA1WtWG0bo2igNlrdWcIhD3-c25nygtIlT5s23bq4OfKPv1tPaib8fOTvN2nXWi7BCl1XBt-2Ydo1TACNHwIk6JxzWMUsi4Z-OZQcCZZ20W52VIXSJEQjAJ0f5aF4A2UweWj2kadliX_W8wxrVjs_NsmnZxZt6Fu7z_2jWgcPN3t759gLs74cv5kz-CA6mO51P5p49ALc_4ztz9BpIzyQQWZQYxE8gvWGYp8XXCikMkSVplUmICM8kYpeBACsgKIgpSIXSQMovnvKtN__Ddv3a-l6VMq_NQxD_RqITr


Suzanne Stell​, Executive Director  / Head of School 
Mellany Barnett​, Associate Head of School  
Jenny Cheatham​, Head of Upper School 
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